
AROUND THE CLUB
Bagging of Courts - New court baggers
are here (and reminder signs!)
Courts are to be bagged at the END OF
EVERY SET.  This will help maintain our
courts and ensure an even bounce. Let’s
keep our new courts in the best
condition we can!

Junior Court Supervisor - we are
looking for someone to take on this
very important job. You will be fully
supported by Diana. Please reach out
to Stuart, Diana or a committee
member to find out more about this
role. WE NEED YOU!!
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  Extreme Tennis singles/doubles
round robin tournament

       9th - 11th April Entry Form Here

UPCOMING EVENTS

FUTURE LEADERS

UPWEYSOUTHTENNIS@GMAIL.COM WEBSITE

Congratulations to Josh and Shae on completing
the ‘Future Leaders’ program by Tennis Victoria.
The graduation ceremony was held at Grace Park
Tennis Club and showcased all of the projects
participants have undertaken to support their
local clubs. A wonderful initiative to support young
tennis players to manage tournaments and
identify ways they can support local tennis
communities.

http://facebook.com/groups/1404378079788444
https://www.instagram.com/upweysouth_tennis_club/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnI1yO55p7CxzMQ5411cuAh3VI8G7qCVZDFEP_7X_B31KOsQ/viewform?fbzx=-5622856505505692099
https://play.tennis.com.au/upweysouthtennisclub


JUNIOR SUMMER SEASON
FINALISTS

So many junior teams made it to Grand
Final Day of the summer season! 

Our runners up: Rubbers 5 and
Rubbers 18

Congratulations to our premiers:
Rubbers 7, JOSD6, JDC1 Green 
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CLUB PERSON OF THE YEAR

A fun gathering of past and current
committee members was recently held at
The Fat Goat to thank and acknowledge
recently retired members Andrew Schraa
and David Leslie. These two men
volunteered as leaders at USTC for many
years as President, Secretary, Treasurer
and kept the club running through the
challenging ‘covid years’ and almost single-
handedly when committee members were
scarce. David has been awarded ‘Club
Person of the Year 2020-21’ and Andrew
‘Club Person of the the Year 2022-23’. Their
names will be engraved on the perpetual
shield on display in the club house. We
thank you Andrew and David, for all of your
contributions to USTC and wish you all the
best in your future adventures 💙🎾🥎
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